
TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

AUGUST 7, 1978 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor Russell Sweetman 
Councilmembers Leonard Stubbs 

Nora Lake 
Jeffrey Siler 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Joseph Minner 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the one bid received for the installation of brick 
sidewalk along North Main Street. He reconmended that this Bid be 
accepted. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the request of the Dayton Power and Light Company 
for two easements across Benjamin Archer Park . As suggested by Mr. Sweetman, 
Council concurred that it be determined the value of the easements before 
the easements are granted. 

Mrs. Nancy Pogue, Chairman of the Youth Board, updated Council on 
financial activity in the Community to fund the Youth Center . Organizations 
have offered finanical support as well as the youth are soliciting funds. 
Mr. Kenning recommended that the City continue funding the Youth Center for 
the remiander of 1978. Council concurred with this recommendation and 
suggested that outside funds be solicited for part of said operation in 1979. 

Approved : ~ ~ 
Mayor 

Marilyn J. McLaguhlin 
Clerk of Council 


